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Dear Parents/Carers 

Thought for the Week 
“Judge not, that you be not judged.” 

Matthew 7:1                                        
Celebration Assembly 
The following children will receive certificates for good work and behaviour in the Celebration 
Assembly on Monday 3 March 2014. All Parents/Carers are welcome to attend and stay for coffee 
afterwards. If Parents/Carers do attend could I please ask them to stay until Celebration Assembly 
finishes. This demonstrates to all the children that the entire celebration assembly is valued by 
Parents/ Carers. Thank you for your support. 
 

Hamnah Khan  Nursery 
For working well with an 

adult when reading stories 

 Sarah Sivakova   RW 
For putting 100% effort into everything 

this week 

 Iman Rahiem  RB 
For learning all her phase 2 sounds 

Musaab Elsamani  1C 
For fantastic work in every 

area 

Suman Nanra   1/2L 
For working hard all week in all areas 

      Gwen Jones   2S 
For producing fantastic Literacy and 

Maths work all week 

Emily Simpson    3B 
For always being very 

creative with her homework 
and showing enthusiasm 

 Taujnay Harrington-Alcide  3/4SS 
For having a mature attitude towards 

her work in all subject areas 

   Arjun Balli   4J 
For producing a fantastic rap with 
some children in our music lesson 

  Leah Rashid   5W 
For trying hard to 

understand some new 
scientific vocabulary 

Rachel Ewins  5/6B 
For working hard to improve her 

Maths 

 Mohammed Hussain Ahmed    6S 
For excellent effort in Literacy 

lessons 

 
Reminder 
It has been brought to my attention that a parent has taken it upon themselves to discipline one of 
our children. Can I stress that it is important that adults on school premises do not approach or have 
physical contact with any of our pupils. If there is an issue please contact me so it can be resolved 
amicably within school.  
 
Weekly Certificates 
Lining Up 5/6B 
Spick and Span 3B 

Gymnastic Monkey 3/4SS 
Movement Bird 1/2L 
Attendance RB 

Dinner Time Yummy Bear goes to  RW  Runners up – RB 
 



 
 
Kind and Thoughtful Person 
The following children will receive the „Kind and Thoughtful‟ certificate and care of a cuddly dog.  
The award will be presented in Celebration Assembly on Monday 3 March 2014. The lucky children 
will also have fruit and milk with Mrs Packer in her office. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Attendance and Punctuality 
Please support us in continuing to improve our attendance and punctuality by encouraging your 
children to come to school and be on time every day. 
 
Term Dates 

Easter Holiday 

 
Children break up on 
Friday 11 April 2014 

and return on 
Tuesday 29 April 2014 

 

 
Have a lovely weekend. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Mrs Ava Sturridge-Packer CBE 
Executive Head Teacher  
National Leader of Education 

KS1 KS2 
Chantelle Garrick 

For looking after a reception 
child who was crying 

Emmanuelle Fuller-Broomes 
For showing great patience 
when working with a partner 


